RATH YOUNG PIGNATELLI

Richard W. Head Of Counsel rwh@rathlaw.com 603-410-4322

Please reply to: Concord Office

NHPUC 184PR 154K11:13

April 18, 2019

HAND DELIVERED

Debra A. Howland Executive Director and Secretary New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 N. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord NH 03301

Re: DW 18-189 2018 PWW, PEU and PAC 2018 CIAC Tariff Amendments

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find the original and six copies of a Response in Support of Pillsbury Realty Development's Position Statement, for filing with the PUC.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Sincerely.

Richard W. Head

RHW/mrp Enclosures

Cc: service list